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I believe this bill undermines the ability for equal representation across all genders, 

economic backgrounds, ages,… I feel there is absolutely no need to force individuals 

to show up in person to vote during an election. There is no substantial evidence 

showing that there needs to be a change to the current system we are utilizing. I 

have been a resident here for 20 years and have always been proud of the voting 

system we have. This bill had the potential to increase the cost of voting across all 

counties in Oregon to potentially solve a problem that does not exist. I oppose this 

bill.  


